
From: Liz Taylor
To: Neil Beck
Cc: "Michael Kerr"
Subject: Paws and Claws DN
Date: Thursday, 2 August 2018 4:52:26 PM

Dear Neil,
In accordance with Section 75(2) of the Planning Act 2016, I suspend the applicant’s appeal
 period to make representations in relation to Condition 1 of the Decision Notice issued today –
 2 August 2018.
Representations will follow in the short term.
Please confirm receipt of this email by return email.
Kind regards,
Liz.
Elizabeth Taylor
Town Planner
Ph (07) 4055 2548
Mob 0407 584 966
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